## THANK YOU

THANK YOU FOR YOUR LOVE,
SUPPORT AND PRAYERS DURING THIS DIFFICULT TIME.
IT IS SINCERELY APPRECIATED.

THE FAMILY OF
JOSEF MARTIN

Thank you so much to the Wood Dale School District Board of Education for your generous donation to the Cakbrook School library to purchase new books for the children. Your thoughtfulness is very much appreciated. Josef would be so happy to know that young children will benefit from your kindness. He will truly be missed. The Josef With gratitude & Martin Family